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Dates set for KMHC election for one Community seat on 
Board 

 
  
For immediate release 
 
  
(Kahnawake – 8, Tsothohrkó:wa/January 2024) Angus L. Montour, the Electoral Officer for the 
upcoming election for one Community Representative seat on the Kateri Memorial Hospital Centre 
(KMHC) Board of Directors, has announced the upcoming events and dates related to the election. 
  

•         The date for Nominations is Wednesday, 17 Tsothohrkó:wa/January. It will take place in the 
KMHC main lobby (clinic area) from 4 to 6pm. Prospective candidates must be present at the 
nomination event along with their nominator and seconder. All must appear on the Kahnawà:ke 
Kanien’kehá:ka Registry. 

•         The Election itself will be held on Wednesday, 7 Enníska/February in the KMHC main lobby from 
3pm to 6pm.  

•         Should there be a demand, an advance poll would be held on Wednesday, 31 
Tsothohrkó:wa/January. Those requesting to participate in the advance poll must submit a 
request in writing, along with the reason for the request, to the Electoral Officer by Monday, 29 
Tsothohrkó:wa/January at 4pm. 

 
  
Please note that all nominees/candidates must be at least 21 years of age. 
  

 

All inquiries should be directed to: 
  
Angus L. Montour, Electoral Officer 

P.O. Box 244 

Kahnawà:ke Mohawk Territory 

J0L 1B0 

514-442-9114 or angusm8787@hotmail.com. 
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